Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosure.

26th July, 1937,

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 23rd
instant in further reference to the electrical equipment of
Messrs. John I. Thornycroft's Yard No. 1172, and T have to
inform you that the plans of the main switchboard will be
approved provided the installation be as shown thereon, and
the remaining requirements of the Rules for Electrical
Equipment be complied with.

It is noted that the 2 Kw, generator will
never be run in parallel with the 16 Kw. generator.

One set of the plans now approved is
returned herewith.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

SOUTHAMPTON,




